
 
 

CCC/PCA Meeting Minutes 
May 6, 2015 

 
Meeting was called to order 6:30 pm 
 
In Attendance: Sanja Brewer, Tom Dobyns, Ken Finney, Chuck 
Jennings, Joe Korpiel, Jon Milledge, Chuck Stevenson, Gary Thies, 
Andrew Winterbottom and Member Larry Lloyd 
 
Absent: Warren White 
 
April minutes were approved by Joe Korpiel and seconded by Jon 
Milledge. 
 
Historian : No report 
 
Treasurer:  We ended the month with $21,340.58. The treasurer's 
report was moved to be approved by Tom Dobyns and seconded by 
Joe Korpiel. 
 
There was a motion made to have Fedex label and mail our 
Coastalaire.  For the next mailing, we will spend extra monies for 
printing and mailing the Coastalaire.  Andy Winterbottom approved 
the motion and Jon Milledge seconded.   
 
Membership	
  :  This month we have 344 Primary Members, 225 
Affiliate Members and 569 Total Members. Joe sent welcome letters 
to 6 New Members.  Also, thank you Joe, for taking on the Piedras 
Blancas event! 
 
Safety:	
  	
   DE insurance has been ordered.  We discussed our donation 
to Camp Hapitok, Tom Dobyns made a motion that we donate 
$450.00 to Camp Hapitok, Chuck Stevenson seconded the motion. 



Driving:  The recent Autocross had 58 entrants and it was very well 
attended.  The maximum entrants are 65, so we had a smaller 
turnout, but there was a good group of drivers. There were 11 runs 
for each entrant and everyone finished by 3:00pm. This was our third 
Autocross of the season.  
 
Buttowillow Report: We need log books and workers for this May 15 
event for the Drivers Education.  We have 69 entrants at this time.  
We look forward to another exciting event. 
 
Tom Dobyns introduced Fototagr to our club.  They take pictures at 
car events and post them on their website for drivers to view and 
purchase.  If we choose to have them at our next event, it would 
require a one time fee of $250.00. Andy Winterbottom moved to we 
retain Fototagr to provide footage at our Autocross events and Sanja 
Brewer seconded. 
 
Activities:   The weekend getaway to Mission Inn for the Festival of 
Speed was a huge success with 30+ people in attendance.  We all 
watched Tom Dobyns race and everyone had a great time.   
	
  

Vice President:  May 9 is the Loading Chute Breakfast in Creston. 
Route 229 has been repaved.  We look forward to seeing everyone 
there. 
 
President:   No report 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted by: Sanja Brewer 
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
 
 

	
  


